
From: Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

kbarbrey@columbiaauthority.comkbarbrey@columbiaauthority.com 
Date: 9/16/2014 12:11:34 PM

Subject: RE: Follow Up Carolighting

Kelly and Katherine -

I have a doctor's apt at 3:15pm -  so will not be able to conference in. Kelly, can you please n on calling Katherine for
the meeting?

Amy Duffy
Chief of Staff 
SCPRT

South Carolina
Just right.

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 10:25 AM 
To: kbarbrey@columbiaauthority.com; Amy Duffy 
Subject: Follow Up Carolighting

Kelly,
Please confirm you have received this email.
I look forward to our call at 3:30pm.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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